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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

    New electronic DAR submission process  
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Date: March 2018 
 

 
For the attention of the Quality Manager  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all suppliers of the Rolls-Royce Aerospace Supply Chain (Civil & Defence product) 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
As part of a transformation program into digital systems, our intention is to implement a new 
electronic Definition Alteration Request (DAR) solution.  
This will take the form of a web-based tool containing the whole DAR process from submission to 
final approval, and will make the DAR process more transparent by providing real-time status of 
DARs to suppliers.  
The implementation is planned for mid-2018 and will be subject to a further communication. 
 

 
Action Required: 
 
We will be contacting suppliers in the coming weeks to register your DAR submission user nominee details. 
This information will be used to create your e-DAR account. 

 
During March an awareness webinar will be launched to provide more details about the e-DAR system, and 
this will be subject to a further communication. 
 

 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
SABRe                 Paul Hacker 
      Head of Producibility & Supply Chain Collaboration 
        

                                                                 Paula Adkins 
                                                                 Head of Quality Assurance and Supplier Quality 
 


